
         

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/193      Date: 21.10.2024 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Subject: Spring Break Notice for Students & Teachers (27th October to 31st October 

2024) 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings of the day! 
 

We would like to inform you that the Spring Break for students and teachers will be observed 

from 27th October to 31st October 2024. Students are expected to return to school on 

Sunday, 03rd November 2024, refreshed and ready to resume their studies. 
 

Please note that the school office timings during the spring break will be from 08:00 a.m. to 

02:00 p.m. from 27th October to  30th October 2024. The administrative staff will not be 

working on 31st October 2024, and as such, the school office will remain closed on that day. 
 

We wish all our students and staff a relaxing and enjoyable break! 
 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 
 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


